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Date:  September 4, 2024 

REF:  SWU24-175    

 

Jeremy Paul 

Attention: 

3400 Gribble St 

North Little Rock, AR 72114  

 

RE:  Special Waste Shipper/Transporter Identification Number 320566, Oakley Trucking Inc, 

3400 Gribble St North Little Rock, AR 72114 

 

Dear Jeremy Paul: 

 

Your application for an Arizona Special Waste Shipper/Transporter Identification Number has 

been received and reviewed by the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ).  The 

number assigned to the specific facility or site referenced above is number 320566.  This number 

must be used on all forms associated with the handling of wastes designated as “special wastes” 

by the State.  In addition, the number shall be used for the specific facility listed on the 

application. 

 

Please note that all special waste generators, transporters, and receiving facilities are required to 

file a Special Waste Annual report by March 1st of each year for the preceding year, even if zero 

special waste was generated, transported, or received.  The report form can be found at 

https://www.azdeq.gov/special-waste-requirements. 

 

Please notify this Department if the specific facility or site discontinues the handling of special 

wastes and/or your handling procedures are expanded so that the Special Waste 

Shipper/Transporter account can be deactivated. The Special Waste Information Update form 

can be found at https://www.azdeq.gov/special-waste-requirements. 

 

Thank you for your efforts to comply with Arizona’s environmental requirements. Should you 

have any comments or questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

(602)771-4388 or by email at adams.austin@azdeq.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 
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____________________________ 

Austin Adams 

Solid Waste Unit 

Waste Programs Division 


